
[Letterhead: Leavenworth Times] 
 
October 12, 1904 
 
Dear Cousin Hannah & Nate, 
 

We are going to take the Rock Island Friday nights train -- Mrs. Gross is to meet 
us Saturday between 9 & 10 – and take us to The Walton – where we shall stay to 
dinner -- and then take the Nickel Plate at 2:30 P. M.--  for home -- we get there at 10 
A.M. Sunday – and leave for the Auburn NY – Convention-  for the week – so we shall 
not be at home until the last of next week for good – 

I tell you this so if you are downtown you may know that our time at The Walton 
will be from 10 to 2 o’clock on Saturday. 
Brother Daniel is better--- 
 
Very affectionately your cousin 
Susan B. Anthony 
 
Love to Mr Boyles & Aunt Mary -  
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